
From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 4:54 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Subject: SVE Piping Abandonment - Doug's/Autostop - Ladysmith 
Attachments: IMG_3299.JPG; IMG_3300.JPG; IMG_3301.JPG; IMG_3302.JPG; 

IMG_3305.JPG; IMG_3325.JPG; IMG_3328.JPG; IMG_3329.JPG; 
IMG_3330.JPG 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Carrie. 
 
We grouted the SVE piping at the Doug’s/Autostop site on October 2, 2022.  We returned on October 8, 
2022 and cut the piping below grade. 
 
See attached pictures.   
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
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